The Skagit County Comprehensive Parks and Recreation Plan advances the goals established by the
Growth Management Act. These goals include the retention of open space, the enhancement of
recreational opportunities, the conservation of fish and wildlife habitat, better access to natural
resource lands and water, and the development of parks and recreational facilities. To be eligible for
Washington State grants, the Recreational Conservation Office requires that the plan is updated every
six years. In the making of this plan, the Skagit County Parks and Recreation Advisory Board, along with
Parks and Recreation Staff, held several public meetings throughout the County in an attempt to gather

assessments of need from residents.

After several months of review, this plan is being unanimously approved by the following members of
Skagit County Parks and Recreation Advisory Board. On February 16, 2012, the Skagit County Parks and
Recreation Advisory Board voted to forward the Skagit County Parks and Recreation Plan Update to the
Skagit County Board of County Commissioners with their recommendation for final adoption and

approval.
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